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Our Mission: “Provide professional development opportunities to our chapter members through SME 

sponsored plant tours, networking events and board leadership. Promote manufacturing as a career path 
to high school students and college students through our scholarship programs.” 

 

Ch. 57 Receives 2023 Platinum Status 
Chapter 57 achieved Platinum Chapter Status for 2023, SME’s highest chapter 
status. This status is obtained through the involvement of its members, student 
chapters, and the manufacturing community. Thank you to everyone who has 
participated in chapter events or been involved in our chapter. We could not have 
received this status without your contributions! Chapter 57 is currently on track to 
maintain this status into 2024. 

 
SME Membership Renewal 
As a reminder, your SME membership is typically in effect for one year, 
depending on the timeframe you selected when first joining. We encourage 
you to periodically check your membership renewal dates to have sufficient 
time to renew before it expires. Thank you in advance for your renewed SME 
Membership and especially for your involvement and investment in time and 
energy! Have questions about membership? Contact Dave Nelson: 
Dave.Nelson@peoplelinkstaffing.com  
 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 
Be sure to save the dates for the following upcoming events. Have an 
idea for an event? Email Ethan Dunn. edunn@ucompli.com  
 

August 31st KC Monarchs with KCSMRP 
Join SME Chapter 57 and KCSMRP for an evening at Legends Field. 
Your admission ticket includes an all you can eat buffet with unlimited 
beer and wine in the Legends Club. Proceeds will support the chapters’ 
scholarship funds. Visit www.kcsmrp.org for tickets.  

November 2nd Tour of GEHA Field at Arrowhead Stadium with KCSMRP 
Join SME Chapter 57 and KCSMRP for a private tour of Arrowhead Stadium. Visit www.kcsmrp.org for 
tickets.  

 

Chapter 57 Board of Directors 
The SME Chapter 57 Board of Directors was installed by LaRoux Gillespie (2012 SME President) at our 
annual Holiday Party. Have any questions or want to get involved with SME Chapter 57? Contact us at: 
smechapter57@gmail.com.  
 

Chair: Ethan Dunn Chair-Elect: Dave Nelson 
Treasurer: Cameron McWilliams Secretary: Sam Wallut 

 


